Eco Committee: End of term 1 

Assessment

At the end of the first term the Eco Committee will produce a report.

The report will be presented in the meeting at the beginning of the second term and should include:

· Figures showing how much has been saved in each area of the school. 

· Suggestions how consumption can be further reduced.

· Other methods that students have implemented during that term.

· A statement outlining which programs should be used in the second term.

· The standings in the Eco Cup at the end of the term.

The report should then be uploaded to the school’s section on the Using Less website. 

Here we will be able to check the progress of the Using Less program and prepare for the second Eco Committee at the beginning of the second term.
